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18-053
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Detectives are Investigating the Death of Two Teenage Males

Shortly after 7:00pm this evening, officers responded to shooting in the 200 block of Grand Avenue. Officers arrived and located two teenage males,14 and 15 year old males, with gunshot wounds to their heads.  The victims were transported to Cleveland Clinic Akron General where they were pronounced dead.

According to detectives, several teens, including the two male victims, were in the basement of the house on Grand Avenue.  The 15 year old male pulled out a handgun and accidentally fired a shot striking, the 14 year old male in the head.  The 15 year old male then turned the gun on himself.

The Summit County Medical Examiner’s Office will conduct autopsies.

The victim’s names are being withheld pending positive identification and family notifications. 
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